
Texas Lutheran University 

Police Department Scam Alert 

 

On April 9, 2014 a student reported to TLUPD that they had just received a call 
advising them that they had been selected to receive a $ 5000.00 Grant.  The 
caller attempted to gain the students personal banking information so he could 
deposit the $ 5000.00 in their account.  When our student questioned the caller 
they could not get an answer to their questions.  Please remember never give out 
any type of personal information to anyone you do not know especially over the 
phone.  If you receive a call similar to this please contact Texas Lutheran 
University Police Department.   


